
Mayor’s Report  

For 
September 7, 2021 Assembly Meeting 

 
 

 

1. Congratulations: Congratulations to Joe Bertagnoli on his retirement 
as the Borough’s Building Official and Code Enforcement Officer. Thank 

you, Joe B., for 30 years of service.  Enjoy your retirement! 
 

2. October Elections: Borough elections will be held on Tuesday, 
October 5, 2021, in the Community Gym from 8:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.  

Absentee voting will be held in the Police Training room of the 

Municipal Building from 11:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Monday through 
Friday beginning Wednesday, September 15, 2021 and ending at 

12:00 p.m. on Monday, October 4, 2021.  For more information, 
please contact Clerk Thompson at dthompson@petersburgak.gov or 

772-5405.  
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